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Chairman Wobbema and Workforce Development Committee, I highly 

recommend a Do Not Pass on SB 2151. Many citizens and I are wondering when 

we will get some benefit from the Legacy Fund. After doing a little research, I 

found an article saying that the Legacy Fund should benefit all citizens of North 

Dakota, not just a chosen few that are stated in this deceitful Bill 

I believe if this piece of legislation is passed, will lead to another welfare system,  

ran by unelected bureaucrats. As a lifelong resident of North Dakota, when will I 

be able to get a loan like this, UNBELIEVABLE. This should be handled by private 

banks or credit unions. I am sure that NO private lending institution would issue 

loans to high risk applicants. Handing out $160,000 of our Legacy Fund to high risk 

applicants with loan forgiveness is just irresponsible.  

I am wondering if the supporters of this bill, Mathern, DaKane, Davison, Hogue, 

LeFor and Nathe would use their own money to loan to these high risk applicants? 

I DOUBT IT. It is easy to use someone else’s money. Shame on these legislators for 

trying to import low wage workers, stab our working class in the back and make 

the taxpayers foot the bill. I support a Do Not Pass on SB 2151 
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